
This is a letter of support for House Bill 2555 to advocate for pay parity for Oregon 
Association of Naturopathic Physicians.  Our necessary medical community needs 
equal support for all.   
 
Thank you for your attention and vote for this important house bill. 
 
Diane E. Taylor  
Dennis L. Taylor 
 


